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February 5, 2024 
 

Math 
Department 

This is your last chance to sign up for the University of Waterloo math contests 
for grades 9 through 11. Sign up through School Cash Online. Feb 9th is your 
last day. See posters outside any math classroom or on the bulletin board 
across from room 236 for more information. 

Guidance Invaders! Are you 17 years old and interested in helping to save a life? Come 
check out our Stem Cell Drive on February 7th in the Great Hall! It's as easy as 
a cheek swab and you could find that you're a match to change someone's 
health for the better!  

Guidance Invaders! We are running another blood donation drive on February 9th. Check 
out the information in the Google Classroom to see if you qualify (must be 17, 
with other considerations), and come out to help save a life! Transportation to 
and from Canadian Blood Services is provided. 

Athletic 
Society  

Do you want some ISS clothing and swag? Get your Innisdale clothing now. Our 
Estore is open for a limited time. Visit Innisdale’s Homepage to find our Estore 
under School News. Order and pay online. Items will be delivered late March. 
Add some orange and blue and/or house colours to your wardrobe TODAY!  

Junior 
Basketball 
Team 

There is a junior basketball practice immediately afterschool today. 

Robotics Team The robotics team will meet on Wednesday and Friday this week. There will be 
no meeting today at lunch. Robotics team on Wednesday after school. See you 
there! 

GSA - The Gender Straight Alliance is meeting today for the first time this semester in 
room 120 at Lunchtime! All who are interested in supporting your LGBTQ2+ 
Peers within the school are welcome to join in todays meeting as we start our 
plans for the new semester! Again, this is all happening today at lunch in room 
120. 

Hospitality and 
Tourism - 

This is an announcement to those who are planning to compete in the Culinary 
and Restaurant Service Skills competition this year. We are meeting at lunch 
briefly in room 124 to discuss next steps and plans for the upcoming 
competition. 

Cafeteria 
Don’t miss out on our special Lunar New Year Menu. From February 6th to the 
9th - we will be serving Vegetable Fried Rice, Vegetable Chow Mein, and Sweet 
and Sour Meatballs. 

  
  

 


